
 

 

Principal 
Danebank Anglican School for Girls, Sydney 
 
The Board of The Anglican Schools Corporation and the Council of Danebank Anglican 
School for Girls seek to appoint the next Principal of Danebank. 
 
Our desire is to support every girl in being prepared for life. In a kind, caring environment 
that is underpinned by strong Christian foundations and a desire for excellence, the girls 
experience a holistic education that nurtures their learning and wellbeing. Relationships are 
central, whether between the girls and our remarkable teachers, or the connections with 
our families and wider community. We celebrate the diversity and richness that comes from 
having 54 cultures and 29 languages among our 1,038 students and nearly 200 staff on our 
single campus at Hurstville, Southern Sydney.  
 
Our Christian worldview supports our well-developed approach to learning. We are 
committed to nurturing and extending this focus on learning for our superb staff, as well as 
for our students. Having recently opened our wonderful new building with enhanced 
facilities for our Junior School, we are setting our sights on the next phases of our 
masterplan development, ensuring that Danebank girls will enjoy an environment that 
supports the best possible outcomes in the decades to come.  
 
Our next Principal will lead a vibrant learning community and work with Council to build on 
the strong foundations that have been established, always reflecting on how we can 
enhance the girls’ educational experience.  
 
Odgers Berndtson is assisting with this appointment. More information on the role can be 
found at www.Odgers.com/92775. For a confidential conversation, please contact Andrea 
Ripani on +61 428 806 805. 
 
The closing date for applications is Sunday 23 February 2025.  
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